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This Week in Motorsports -- Week of Feburary 15, 2013

February 14, 2013,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - In our latest installment of This Week in Motorsports, a new racing season is

upon us.

As a new NHRA season begins, the campaign kicks off with the O'Reilley Winternationals in Pomona, CA. In addition,

the Monster Energy AMA Supercross Series continues with round 7 of the 17-race schedule.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


